
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday, October 3, 2012 

 
 

REQUEST FOR UNIFORM MODIFICATION INFORMATION 
 

 
The PIAA Board of Directors has received many inquiries regarding the officials’ uniform and 
how it can be modified to recognize October as Breast Cancer Awareness Month.  In 
response, the PIAA has authorized all officials to use pink whistles during the month of 
October in a continuing effort to bring attention to this illness.  No other modifications to the 
officials’ uniform are permitted. 
 
Schools wishing to modify equipment or uniforms for Cancer Awareness contests must request 
authorization from the PIAA prior to making any changes in this regard. 
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